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Memo 
To:   Parents and Southwest R-V Employees 

From:  Tosha Tilford 

Regarding:   School Cancellation for SWRV School District (Friday, March 11, 2022)  

Date:   Friday, March 11, 2022, 5:30 am 

 
The school is cancelled for Southwest R-V School District Friday, March 11, 2022, due to 
inclement weather. Today’s school cancellation will be counted as Good Old Fashioned 
Snow Day.   
 
I wanted to share a little humor and hope the following two images make you laugh like they 
did me.  
  

 
 
Have a great weekend, Ms. Tilford 
 
 
    
 


